"From: Pam Walker [mailto g @icloud.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 1:48 PM
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Milt McPike

Hello! ‘ .
| worked with Milt for his entire career with MMSD, beginning at West HS in 1974. He was a

terrific person to work with and his dedication to students was outstanding! | strongly support
honoring him by naming Central Park after him. Please do! '
Thank you, Pam Walker

Sent from my iPad




